
 

27th May 2021 

Dear parent/carer, 

Thank you for your continued support with Covid-19 home testing. Your child should continue testing and reporting 

results twice a week throughout the May half-term school holiday and take a test before returning to school.  

Reporting results 

Recording all test results helps scientists stay ahead of the virus by spotting new outbreaks quickly and advising 

how to respond. Reporting results is easy.  

Go to: Report a COVID-19 rapid lateral flow test result - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) Or call: 119 free from a mobile or 

landline. Lines are open every day, 7am to 11pm. Support is offered in 200 languages as well as British Sign Language 

and Live Video Assistance. 

All results should be reported, even if your child's result is negative or void. 

Where pupils test positive for COVID-19 during half-term, having developed symptoms more than 2 days since 

being in school or college, no action is needed. Families should then follow contact tracing instructions provided by 

NHS Test and Trace. However, where pupils, students or staff test positive having developed symptoms within 2 

days of being in school or college, you are asked to contact us, as your child may have been infectious whilst in 

school. Please email schoolclosure@olcc.lancs.sch.uk if this is the case – this email address will be checked at 10am, 

1pm and 5pm each day until Thursday 3rd June. A member of staff will contact you ASAP to request further 

information if required.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss K Walker 

School Business Manager 

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result
mailto:schoolclosure@olcc.lancs.sch.uk

